USD United States Forest Comanche Ranger District 27204 Highway 287
Department of Service P.O. Box 127SpringfieldCO81073
S Acriculture 719-523-6591719-523-4861

File Code: 2100
Date:  December 28, 2020

Valley Republic Bank

Attn: Aytom Salomon

5000 California Ave., Suite 100
Bakersfield CA 93308

Dear Mr. Salomon,

The private mineral negotiated agreement for the well site “Cottonwood #1” between Meadow
Deep, LLC and the U.S. Forest Service (USFS), Comanche National Grassland has been
completed. Meadow Deep, LLC completed the final restoration of the Cottonwood #1 well site
and the associated improvements. A site inspection by USFS staff was completed on October 14,
2020. See attached reclamation memorandum date November 24, 2020. | have determined that
there is no need now or in the future for the USFS to draw upon the credit established for
Meadow Deep, LLC in relation to the Cottonwood #1 private mineral agreement. Please release
any funds related to the letter of credit number 2019-51.

Please contact me, John Linn, Comanche District Ranger, at john.linn@usda.gov or (719) 648-
2686, if you have any questions. Thank you.

Smcerely, /‘\
L/ mt&xu

JOHN LINN
DISTRICT RANGER

Enc. (1)

CC: Kevin Mugavero (kmugavero@bridgemarkcorp.com, Carol Curry
(ccurry(@bridgemarkcorp.com), Jeff Brame (geostar20@aol.com) Tim Gilloon, Diana Trujillo,
Thomas Williams
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